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Good afternoon.  
  
As we enter our seventh month of pandemic restrictions, the county continues to 
provide resources for those struggling financially. Please visit the Emergency 
Assistance Relief Payment for assistance, the food distribution events calendar, and 
note MC’s Mobile Markets, this week on the Rockville Campus on Wednesday, October 
14.  
  
Two upcoming events to which I want to draw your attention: Montgomery County 
Police Chief Marcus Jones will join me in a discussion of racial justice through 
policing on October 21.  As we all know, this is a dialogue that has been evolving 
nationally over the past six months. Questions to the Chief can be submitted 
before the Friday, October 16th event 
to PresidentialDialogue@montgomerycollege.edu. 
  
Second, the MC budgeting process is underway. The MC community will have an 
opportunity to learn more about our budget planning and ask questions during online 
budget forums on October 29 and October 30. Please submit your budget questions by 
October 23 to budgetforums@montgomerycollege.edu.  
  
Have a safe and healthy week! 
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